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LME-MCO Communication Bulletin J298 
 
Date:  July 24, 2018 
 
To:  Local Management Entities/Managed Care Organizations (LME-MCOs) 
 
From:                Deb Goda, Behavioral Health Unit Manager, DMA, 
                           Lisa Haire, Associate Director, Quality Management and Operations, 

DMH/DD/SAS 
 
Subject: Medicaid and Health Choice Provider Enrollment Screening Changes 
 
Effective July 1, 2018, Session Law 2018-5 made changes to Medicaid and Heath Choice 
Provider Screenings. The provider types listed below have been moved from moderate or high 
categorical risk to limited categorical risk. 
 

• Behavioral health and intellectual and developmental disability provider agencies that 
are nationally accredited by an entity approved by the Secretary; and 

• Licensed outpatient behavioral health providers.  
 

If you have questions, please contact NC Medicaid Provider Services at 919-855-4050, or 
Deborah Goda at 919-855-4297 or Deborah.goda@dhhs.nc.gov.  
 
Previous bulletins can be accessed at:  https://www.ncdhhs.gov/divisions/mhddsas/joint-
communication-bulletins. 
 
cc:  Dave Richard, NC Medicaid 
 Kody Kinsley, DMH/DD/SAS 
 Helen Wolstenholme, DSOHF 
 NC Medicaid Leadership Team 
 DMH/DD/SAS Leadership Team 
 Mary Hooper, i2i Center for Integrative Health 
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